
Spring 1 

Year 5 Newsletter 
In DT this half term we have been busy with our sewing projects.  We used some of our 

old clothes to experiment with different types of stitching.  We tried running stitch, back 

stitch and over-stitch.   We then progressed to making our own book bags using applique 

and the stiches we had learnt.  

 



Year 5 News... 

Year 5 have really enjoyed computing this half term.  We were set the challenge of       

exploring a platform game on Scratch and using it to create our own.  We have use    

commands to make an avatar move and jump and collect objects.  We so enjoyed using 

the skills we have learnt!  


